
To the parents and students of

We are excited to let you know that we are taking part in Share the Dignity’s Sock fundraiser. You 
can help fight period poverty by purchasing a pair of limited-edition socks that make real, on-the-
ground difference for women, girls, and those who menstruate. 

These socks have been designed to start important conversations around the issue of period 
poverty, highlighting the lack of dignity that many women and girls face when it comes to dealing 
with their period.  

With every purchase of a pair of these socks, you're supporting those who struggle to access period 
products. Using newspaper, socks, and toilet paper instead of tampons or pads is a harsh reality for 
those experiencing tough times, homelessness and poverty. Together we can help ensure that 
everyone is afforded the dignity in life that so many of us take for granted. 

The socks themselves are fun and stylish, featuring a limited-edition design. The socks are $12.95 
per pair, or you can purchase a pack of 3 for $30. To purchase, please scan the QR code below. 

Thank you for helping                                      make a difference for those who are in crisis, 

experiencing period poverty. 
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